PM meeting with President Joe Biden:
21 September 2022

Press release

The Prime Minister met US President Joe Biden at the UN General Assembly in
New York today.
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The Prime Minister met US President Joe Biden at the UN General Assembly in
New York today.

The leaders condemned Putin’s recent belligerent statements on Ukraine. They
agreed his actions highlight the need for allies to continue their economic
and military support to Ukraine. The Prime Minister updated President Biden
on her recent announcement that the UK will recommit to at least the same
level of defensive support for Ukraine next year.

Both leaders discussed the increased threat posed by autocracies to our
values and the international system. The Prime Minister updated President
Biden on the UK’s plans to update the Integrated Review to ensure the UK is
fully equipped to tackle the evolving challenge from countries like China and
Russia.

The leaders stressed the need to end over-reliance on authoritarian states in
terms of our energy, technology and manufacturing supply chains.

They agreed to redouble bilateral efforts to reduce energy dependence on
Russia and to increase the amount of renewable and other forms of energy
flowing from democratic states. Both leaders reiterated their commitment to
reaching Net Zero, and the UK outlined the UK’s plans to be a net energy
exporter by 2040, in large part thanks to renewable energy.

The Prime Minister and President Biden also discussed a number of global
challenges which the UK and US are working closely together to resolve,
including efforts to prevent Iran from acquiring a nuclear weapon.

On the Northern Ireland Protocol, the Prime Minister and President Biden both
agreed that the priority must be protecting the Belfast (Good Friday)
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Agreement and preserving the gains of peace in Northern Ireland.
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